














27 May, 1998





Peter Jacobs


Mt. Buffalo National Park


P.O. Box 72


Porepunkah


Vict.		3740





Dear Peter





I enclose the final draft of our report on the Recreation Management project for the AALC.





I assume that some significant changes may emerge from the June 4th meeting in Canberra and we will be glad to incorporate these, in conjunction with any matters from the steering committee, in the final version. 





It concerns me deeply that people from the head office of Parks Victoria, who are working on their own models for planning and management, will not be at the Canberra meeting. Should we try to establish a later meeting here in Melbourne before the project is wound up? Again, it may be possible to better match our report to the practices being developed here in Melbourne.





We also would benefit from your committee’s decision on publication. Apart from questions of binding and the like, we see at least three other issues :





If it was agreed that colour might be used, this could provide a more attractive cover and also improve the presentation of the map on p. 9 (and perhaps a second map to show the ROS / EMU relationship). We could then prepare the computer files accordingly.


We have limited the number of illustrations, but could include photographs to demonstrate many points. Again, these could be scanned in to the digital version. 


It was strongly suggested at Currango that we should provide the worksheets in a diskette version for use in the field with a lap-top. Is this desired ?





I also enclose our final account at this stage, as the project has extended beyond its originally estimated period. We would be glad if payment could be expedited.





Sincerely











Elery Hamilton-Smith.


